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Community Association Response

November 9, 2021

The KGCA's Development and Planning Committee did review this applicaiton and the KGCA does not take a position of either support or
opposition to this application.

The KGCA would suggest that the applicant engage with their neighbours in the surrounding area regarding their redesignation and any
future development permit.

Sean MacLean BURPI RPP MCIP

Director of Development
Killarney-Glengarry Community Association
2828 28 Street SW, Calgary
403-619-0094 (c)

“Together lets help to build a community that is safe, vibrant and inclusive”
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